
 

Dear parent/guardian, 

As a school we’re supporting the Once a Week, Take a Peek campaign aimed at helping parents  

spot, treat, and prevent the spread of head lice. 

Head lice are a normal part of childhood and by checking for them regularly and using an appropriate 

treatment, they can be dealt with quickly and easily. 

The guidance has been produced by Hedrin in association with the Medical Entomology Centre,  

a world-leading authority on head lice. 

Download the step-by-step guide that tells you everything you need to know about checking for and 

treating head lice. Alternatively, visit the link below to find out more on the Once a Week Take a Peek 

campaign. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mrs Collins 

Medical FLO 

https://www.onceaweektakeapeek.com/downloads/oawtap-parents-leaflet.pdf
http://www.onceaweektakeapeek.com/

